







SHARING WONDERFUL AUXILIARY PROJECTS

Sisters and Brothers,

Our National Ambassadors have a great mission this year to share all our great ideas, events, promotions and projects with all our members. Our members are full of wonderful ideas for our Veterans, Military and Youth throughout California and we have the chance to share.

Let's show them what California is all about and send in your ideas either to me, so I can forward to our National Ambassadors or you can send them direct, just let me know that you did. Make sure you put which program or if it covers multiple, your Auxiliary, District and State (if you are sending direct). Ambassadors contact info is on the National website. vfwauxiliary.org

Events: (Themed, murder mysteries, scare fests, teas and all sorts of others)

Special Projects for Veterans, Youth or Military

Crafts

Outings

Meals, BBQ or Picnics

Assistance for Veterans and their families

Youth Projects

The list is endless.

I have read many of your reports and they are amazing what you come up with. So let's share what California Dreamin' can do with the rest of our members! I look forward to hearing from you and as always, I am here to help!

One Team, One Organization

Loyally,

Laura Ashley
Department Patriotic Instructor/Americanism Chairman
lashley5255@gmail.com